

My name is Stephanie Nally and as Deputy Head Teacher, I am an associate governor at St Anne's. I attend all meetings so I can inform Governors about the most recent happenings and progress within school. I also speak to the Governing Body on behalf of the teaching and support staff and give regular feedback to Governors about changes and developments in assessment and curriculum. We also provide the most recent data for Governors to analyse.

I am a practising Roman Catholic and am committed to the spiritual, moral, social and cultural development of each individual child here at St Anne's. I will be teaching Year 2 from September, as well as teaching Year 5 and Year 6 for two afternoons. I really do feel very fortunate to be a member of such a nurturing school. The staff, parents and whole school community work together to help our wonderful children flourish.